SUMMARY WORKSHOP 1: ..Trinational School Project*

See also:

1) presentation slides and video of the project, both are available on request

2) Photo of the notes on the presentation board in the attachment

Mainly the following topics were discussed in the workshops:

Experiences and lessons learnt, which were obtained during the pilot project and mainly
with respect to the mode of work between schools, students and Rotary, especially
concerning the separation of responsibilities and activities between Rotary and the schools,
were discussed. e. g. the selection of students is done by the schools as well as all the
pedagogic work. The organization of the project is done by the local rotary clubs.

Templates (e. g. for contracts between Rotary and the schools, data protection regulations,
etc.) as well as texts explaining the project itself and the pedagogic methods for the schools
are available from the pilot project and given freely by the Rotary Clubs of Bourg-en-
Bresse, Sarnico e Valle Cavallina and Heilbronn to other interested clubs. Teachers’ training
is also possible at Heilbronn if needed. All information can be found on the CORE website.

Financing of the project was discussed with ideas such as e.g. co-funding by local clubs or
the possibility of achieving a District or Global Grant. Concerning the obtaining of a Global
Grant, a specific workshop was performed (see results thereof), next steps were
established to be able to apply for a Global Grant with District support for the trinational
school project.

Contact between interested Clubs was established with the goal to install a second trio of
clubs which want to perform the project in 2025 (time frame too short for 2024). Expertise
and support will be given by the Rotary Clubs which already have performed the pilot
project successfully (e.g. presentation of the project in the respective clubs).

Interested were for example: RC Stuttgart-Solitude, Stuttgart International, RC Ferney-
Voltaire ...

A discussion was started with respect to the possibility of using the basic concept of the
project also for other projects e. g. between other countries or on another level e. g. for
inter-club projects. This topic was, however, not finalized.

Workshop heads: Anja Frank, Isabella Peimann-Schaak, RC Heilbronn / D1830



